A\/AEON“

Caldy Road
West Kirby Telephone: 0151 625 6993
Wirral Fax: 0151 625 0332
Headteacher: MrsJ Callaway BA Hons QTS CH48 2HE E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

21% October 2016

Dear Parents
FARM TO FORK EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMME — TESCO HESWALL
Year 1 & Year 2 — Wednesday 9" November 2016

Tesco in Heswall are running an educational programme where children visit the store and look at all different
types of food. Pupils will get the chance to sniff, touch, make and taste food, helping them to learn where their
food comes from, in a fun and engaging way.

The trials are free to schools and we have booked places for all children in Year 1 and Year 2 on the above date.
We do, however, need to provide transport for the children to get to the store the cost of this will be £5.13.

The coach (fitted with seatbelts) will set off from school at approximately 9:15 am. We should arrive back at
school in time for the children to have lunch.

There will be no need for the children to take any spending money. School uniform must be worn.
In order to simplify the arrangements of trips, we will allocate a place for your child and the cost of £5.13 will be
added to your invoice. | would be grateful, however, if you could complete the reply slip below including the

section on any food allergies your child may have and return this to your child’s teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

Year 1 & Year 2 Visit to Tesco Heswall Farm to Fork Programme — Wednesday 9" November 2016

| hereby authorise any accompanying members of staff of the school to act as loco parentis to give consent to such
medical treatment as is considered necessary for my child by a qualified medical practitioner during the visit.

Name of child: Year:

Details of any food allergies

Signature of parent:

Please print name: Date:
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